Groveland Elementary School
""Holiday Giving Project"
2024

Helen Keller once said, ""The best and most beautiful things in the world cannot be seen or even
touched. They must be felt with the heart." Let us offer our children the chance to experience this
valuable lesson for themselves this holiday season.

The staff and students of Groveland Elementary School, along with the local community,
will soon be working together to collect donations for our Groveland families. Together, through the
“Holiday Giving Project”, we can realize that the real joy of life comes from sharing with others.

“Holiday Food Pantry”
The Holiday Food Pantry allows families to experience a wonderful holiday meal.
Parents can help with this by donating a gift card for a local grocery store or by sending in a
monetary contribution towards the purchase of a gift card. No donation is too small. There will be
tags on the Giving Trees specifically for food pantry gift cards. The gift card/monetary contributions
will be collected from November 18th to December 16th.




